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The National Junior Honor Society inducted 22 new members on Sunday, April 
19th.  Robert Montagnese, President and CEO of Licking Memorial Health Systems, 
spoke to the students about the importance of scholarship, service, leadership, citizen-
ship and character.   

 

 

The new inductees are:      

Colby Sipos, Hayden Hile, Lizzie Hardbarger,        

Sidney Moore, Logan Bragg, Molly Specht, Nathan 

Hughes, Logan Nethers, Katy Selfe, Lucy Morrison, 

Dalton Stewart, Brandon Ridenbaugh,                

Emily Kinney, BreAnna Laughlin, Rylee Stough, 

Luke Miller, Kedall Miller, Ellie Nethers, Rebekah 

Higgins, Jeremy Bravard, Payton Beaver, and    

Siarra Hoover. 

 

   

       From Front to Back, Left to Right)  
 1st Row: Current Members Kara Collins, Jayme Clark, Darby Hartman, Nolle Stevens, Mackenzie Meadows, Jessica Fisher  
 2nd Row: Current Members Jakob Morgan, Chance Settles, Aaron Lee, Colin Kozlowski, Seth Thompson, Jakob Mayabb   
 3rd Row: Current Members  Reece Ourant, Gunnar Smith, Ian Gant, Ethan Hile, Chase Whisner, William Schneider  
 4th Row: New Inductees Rebekah Higgins, Ellie Nethers, BreAnna Laughlin, Rylee Stough, Lizzie Hardbarger, Luke Miller  
 5th Row: New Inductees Logan Nethers, Sidney Moore, Molly Specht, Siarra Hoover, Nathan Hughes  
 6th Row: New Inductees Katy Selfe, Lucy Morrison, Kendall Miller, Emily Kinney, Payton Beaver  
 7th Row: New Inductees Hayden Hile, Jeremy Bravard, Colby Sipos, Logan Bragg, Brandon Ridenbaugh, Dalton Stewart 

LVHS NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY  
 Congratulations to 

the newly inducted 
members of the 
2015-2016           
National Honor 
Society! 

Caitlyn Blecha, 
Ashley Dillon, 
Michaela Gra-
ham, Lauren 
House, Luke  
Kozlowski,                                                  

Samuel Lehman, 
Noah Ourant, Bethany Rutherford, Elizabeth Schneider, Kirsten Wills, Haylee Zigan  

Current members: Michael Buchbinder, Kori Caughenbaugh, Hannah Costa, Chelsea Higgins, Anna Hummel, Mikayla Lowe, Haylie Schmoll 



    Poetry Contest Winners! 
 
The Licking County Library announced the winners of their 2015 Poetry Contest. Licking Valley 
High School had two winners. Zach Ulry won third place for his age group and Amanda Dudgeon 
won second place for her age group.   
 
 Congratulations students for a job well done! 
        
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nightmares (Epic) 
By: Amanda Dudgeon 

 
What are nightmares?  

Is it nothing more a thing of our imaginations?  
Or are they something more? 

Are they controlled by a single human thought? 
Or are they controlled by some higher being that is trying to tell 

you something? 
Or maybe they are just another escaping reality like a regular 

dream. 
Perhaps we will never know what brings up a nightmare. 

Oh, well. 
Good night. 

Standardized Testing Blues 
Crafted by: Zachary Ulry 

 

When the clock begins to count towards the end of the year 
All of my fears become clear 
The fear of being crowded into a room  
The fear of having to use a wooden pencil 
The fear of not being able to have my cellphone in my back 
pocket 
The fear that I am wasting my life away for no real purpose 
 
Pure anxiety runs through my brain 
As I attempt to pass a test that pays no respect to the               
individuality of a person 
The uniformity cuts deep 
Am I an individual, or am I a sheep? 
 
As the clock ticks by 
My anxiety is only brought on by more anxiety 
There is always another test around the corner 
 Watching 
  Waiting 
 
I can only see the world through four letters 
 H   A 
 E   B 
 L   C 
 P   D 
 
If what I do today constitutes my tomorrow 
Why am I spending it testing? 
It’s a plague with no end 
A sickness that can injure yet not kill 
 
Life only lives in two and half hour segments 
There is no escaping 



New Educational Options Program at LVHS 
We are excited to announce that under our Educational Options Policy, the Licking Valley 

Schools is launching a new Educational Options program.  This program will provide new 

and exciting opportunities for all LVHS students.  We have partnered with ACE Digital 

Academy, an online curriculum and education provider to offer up to 200 online courses to 

our high school students.  This program is designed to meet two basic needs.  One need is 

to help the roughly 7% of  our students who do not graduate each year.  Many of  these 

students are, for one reason or another, unable to succeed in the traditional high school in-

structional program and environment.  This online option will provide them with an alter-

native to the traditional high school program and give them another avenue to earn their 

Licking Valley High School diploma.  We would like to bring back to Licking Valley our 

students who are currently enrolled in other online, community and charter school pro-

grams, and students who have dropped out of  LVHS but who really want a diploma from 

Licking Valley High School.  If  you know a former LV student who didn’t graduate, please 

share this information with them.  Licking Valley currently loses almost $350,000.00 an-

nually to community and charter schools such as Newark Digital Academy when our stu-

dents drop out and enroll in those schools, and the vast majority of  them never acquire a 

diploma of  any kind.   

 

The other need is to offer additional internet–based elective courses to all of  our students.  

These electives include various foreign languages such as French, German, Japanese, Latin 

and Mandarin Chinese.  There are also electives such as art history, business and technolo-

gy, Microsoft Office Software courses, career exploration and various Advanced Placement 

(AP) courses not currently available at the school.  There is also an online ACT Prepara-

tion course available through this program.  We will also be able to offer credit recovery 

and summer school courses through the Educa-

tional Options program!     

 

If  you are interested in Educational Options, ei-

ther to complete your high school diploma or for 

the elective options, please contact Mrs. Aimee 

Twiggs, Licking Valley High School teacher and 

Educational Options Coordinator, to take ad-

vantage of  this exciting new educational oppor-

tunity.  Mrs. Twigg’s email address is 

twiggsa@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us.  You may reach 

her by phone at 763-3721. 



Scribbled Voices                 Scribbled Voices                 Scribbled Voices                 Scribbled Voices                 

PublicationPublicationPublicationPublication    
Licking Valley Mid-

dle School has some        

exceptional writers 

that we like to 

showcase in a year-

end publication,  Scribbled VoicesScribbled VoicesScribbled VoicesScribbled Voices.  

The book costs $5.00 and is a won-

derful keepsake.  The book will be  

delivered to the students at the end 

of the year.  The final submissions 

will be due at the end of April and 

order forms will then be available.  

Ask your child if they are featured.  

If you have any questions, please 

contact Traci Lausberg at                            

lausbergt@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us.   

NOTES FROM THE MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
Congratulations to the following Middle School vocalists who compet-
ed at OMEA Solo & Ensemble on April 18: 

Receiving a Good III Rating: Brooklyn Watts 7th grade 

Receiving an Excellent II Rating: Alexis Mosholder  8th grade, Tylynn Shaner 8th grade, Kayla Martin 8th 
grade, Jazmyne Robinson 8th grade 

Receiving a Superior I Rating: Racheal Jungling 8th grade, Kirsten Myers 8th grade, Kathryn Selfe 7th 
grade, 7th grade Ladies’ Ensemble – Ellie Nethers, Molly Specht, BreAnna Laughlin, Mya Rapol,                 
Rebekah Higgins, Kimber Mitchell, Hayley Prince, Kathryn Selfe 

 

The LVMS 7th  & 8th grade choirs will be competing at the OMEA Middle School Large Group Competition 
on May 8th at Big Walnut High School.  The 8th grade choir sings at 7:00 pm.  The 7th grade choir sings at 
8:20 pm.  We would love to have a great LV cheering section! 

 

Congratulations to the LVHS Mixed Choir for earning an Excellent (II) Rating at the Ohio Music Education 
Association State Competition!  These wonderful high school students earned a Superior (I) Rating on 
the Sight Reading portion, which is extremely difficult to do. 

 

All are invited to the All-District Choir Concert on May 14th at 7:00 pm in the LVHS Auditori-
um.  The concert will feature all choirs grades 6-12 singing separately and combined. 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2  PROM      8:00 P.M.                                                 

May 7   HS Band Concert  7:00 P.M.                                            

May 9  Jr. Olympics    9:00 A.M.                                         

May 11    Board of Education Meeting 6:00 P.M.           

May 14    All District Choir Concert  7:00 P.M.                    

May 21  Senior Academic Awards Banquet 6:00 P.M.  

May 25  NO SCHOOL Memorial Day                   

May 31  GRADUATION  2:00 P.M.                                     

June 3  LAST STUDENT DAY    

 

August 17 KINDERGARTEN KICKOFF          
  6:00-7:30 p.m.                  

 



T 
he 2014-15 school              

year is coming to and 
end soon. If you have 

not yet paid your stu-
dent’s school fees, please do  

so as soon as possible.  Unpaid 
fees follow you student throughout their school  

career and a student cannot graduate unless all 
fees are paid in full.                     

Fees are posted on the grade cards.                           
If you are not sure what your student’s fees are, 

please contact the school to find out and to make 
any arrangements needed to pay fees.  

 

The EZPay system is a great way to pay your stu-

dent’s school fees and 

lunch account. Parents 

can access the system 

by going to: 

 

www.edline.net/pages/licking_valley_local_sd 

Click on the Parent tab and choose EZPay online. 

Attention                
Parents! 

Do we have your current                           
information such as the following? 
 
♦ Phone number 
♦ Cell phone number 
♦ Address 
♦ E-mail address 
♦ Updated custody information 
 
In the event of questions or an emer-
gency it is important that we have the 
most current data. 
Please call the building secretary at 
your student’s respective school to 
update your information. 
 
Primary  ES         763-2865 

Intermediate ES         763-2031 

Middle School            763-3396 

High School                763-3721 

 

If you move over the summer, please 
contact the District Office, 763-3525 to 
give us your information so all the 
buildings will have updated mailing 
information for the beginning of the 
2015-2016 school year.                                                  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, 
the District Office is open 7:00 A.M. to 
4:00 P.M. year around. 

Licking Valley Local Schools                           

2015- 2016 Open Enrollment Application 

 The 2015-2016 Open Enrollment applications 

are now available on the district’s web site or in any of 

the buildings’ offices.   www.lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

Under Parent tab choose Student Enrollment  

Information and then the 2015-2016 Open Enrollment 

application. The Open Enrollment guidelines are also 

available. 

 

**Renewal applications were due April 1st. If 

you have not turned in your renewal application, please 

do so. Any outstanding school fees need to be paid by 

May 15th. 

**New applications are due by June 1st. 

 

BUS DRIVERS 

NEEDED 

The Licking Valley                  

Local School District is 

looking for sub bus drivers. 

All applicants need to fill out an on-

line Ohio Reap  application at:  

www.ohreap.net  

Please contact Mickie Archer,  

Transportation  Supervisor at 740-

763-3525 for more information.  



Licking Valley Local School District 

2015 - 2016 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

  

DATE EVENT 
Monday, August 17, 2015 Professional Development Day  

Tuesday, August 18, 2015 Local Staff Convoca$on Day 

Wed., Thurs., Fri., August 19, 20, 21, 2015 Professional Development Days 

Monday, August 24, 2015 First Student Day 

Monday, September 7, 2015 - NO SCHOOL Labor Day 

Friday, October 16, 2015 - NO SCHOOL COTA Day 

Friday, November 13, 2015 - NO SCHOOL Veteran's Day 

Monday, November 16, 2015 - NO SCHOOL  P/T Exchange Day 

Thurs., Fri., November 27, 28, 2015 and 

Monday, November 30, 2015 - NO SCHOOL 

Thanksgiving Recess 

Monday, December 21, 2015  through                              

Friday, January 1, 2016 - NO SCHOOL 

Winter Break 

Monday, January 4, 2016 School Resumes 

Friday, January 15, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Professional Development Day 

Monday, January 18, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Marin Luther King Day 

Friday, February 12, 2016 - NO SCHOOL P/T Exchange Day 

Monday, February 15, 2016 - NO SCHOOL President's Day Recogni$on 

Friday, March 25, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Good Friday 

Monday, March 28 through                                                              

Friday, April 1, 2016 - NO SCHOOL 

Spring Break 

Friday, April 8, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Professional Development Day 

Sunday, May 29, 2016 GRADUATION 

Monday, May 30, 2016 - NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 

Friday, June 3, 2016 Last Student Day 

Monday, June 6, 2016 Teacher Work Day 



JUNIOR OLYMPICS 

LICKING VALLEY 
ELEMENTARY JR. 
OLYMPICS WILL BE 
HELD ON SATUR-
DAY MAY 9, 2015.  

Field Events start at 
9:00 A.M. 

ALL K-5TH GRADE STUDENTS 
THAT ATTEND THE LVES ARE IN-
VITED TO PARTICIPATE. 

STUDENTS WILL BE LEARNING 
ABOUT THE EVENTS IN PHYSICAL 
EDUCATION CLASS. 

IT IS FUN! IT IS FREE!                                               
CHECK IN THE ELEMENTARY OF-
FICES IF YOU DID NOT GET YOUR 
REGISTRATION PAPERS. 

 
Students Against Destructive Decisions will welcome speaker Dom Tiberi on Thursday, April 
30th to Licking Valley HS.  Dom will share his message about his daughter, Maria.   

  





  

The LVHS International Travel Group is selling roast-to-
order gourmet coffee AND tea as a fundraiser. 

Giving Bean is a gourmet roaster with a variety of delicious 
whole bean and ground coffees, as well as gourmet cocoa, 
chai... artisan blended teas, and biscotti. 

It's Fresh! - not just the idea of selling something people 
consume every day, but all of Giving Bean's coffee is roasted 
on demand - so it's as fresh as it can be, unlike most other 
coffee. 

Eco-friendly - Giving Bean is one of a small group of roasters 
packaging their whole bean coffees in environmentally-
friendly bags (they grind beans as well) 

Easy support - A couple bags of coffee bought by a support-
er can go a long way to help us out!  The price of $12 per 
bag is competitive too. 

Keurig Clever Cups for sale too! 

  

Order by Friday, May 15th! Order forms are available in the 
HS office. Or you can order online at 
http://www.givingbean.com/   → Search for Licking Valley 
HS International Travel Group. 

 Thanks in advance for helping to make this a successful 
fundraiser! 

Please contact me with any questions, Mrs. Beth Adkins,  
adkinsb@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

 

 

 

 

 

Earth Day Week                  

April 20-24, 2015 

In honor of Earth Day Week the ele-

mentary school held a fundraiser to 

raise monies for Panther Park.             

Approximately $1,410.00 was raised. 

The funds will be used to purchase 

flowers, mulch and other items to 

maintain the park. 

Each day the students participated in a 

different activity by donating a dollar. 

 

  



Eighth Grade Gettysburg TripEighth Grade Gettysburg TripEighth Grade Gettysburg TripEighth Grade Gettysburg Trip    

    

There is a parent/student meeting April 28th, in the middle school gym from 6:30 to 7:30 

P. M. Parents are asked to  please bring a couple dollars for collecting an advance tip for 

the bus drivers.  

Buses will be leaving the middle school early Sunday morning May 3rd. Please be at the 

school by 5:15 A.M. 5:15 A.M. 5:15 A.M. 5:15 A.M.     

Students will return to the middle school Wednesday night about 7:00 P.M.  

 

We are happy to announce that Chase Whisner, Cole Zigan, Will Schneider, and Lauren 

Montgomery have been selected to represent our community in the wreath laying cere-

mony at the Tomb of The Unknowns. If you have any questions please call or email Mr. 

Hageman at 740-763-3396 or hagemanm@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

Juniors and Sophomores… 

Want to explore England and France  
during Spring Break of 2016? 

Learn more about the itinerary at 
www.eftours.com enter tour #1620667HT 

 Enrollment will remain open until the fall, 
but earlier enrollment can lock in the low-
est possible price and monthly payments 
are accepted.  This will be our third tour 
with EF, a trusted company with top-notch 
guides.  Parents of travelers are also wel-
come to travel.   

 

 Please see or contact Mrs. Adkins for 
more information,                                           
adkinsb@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us 

 

 Join our group of 22 travelers           
and counting! 

5th Grade Washington, D.C.                

Trip Reminders 

1. All payments should be sent directly to            

Scholastica Travel Inc.   

  

2. The payment due dates are:                                    

 May 15, 2015--$100  

 June 15, 2015--$100 

 July 15, 2015--$75 

 August 15, 2015--$75 

 3. Chaperones need to schedule an appointment to 

complete fingerprinting with Laura Lahmers at the  

District Office.  Please do not wait until the last minute!            

All fingerprinting must be complete by August 31, 

2015. 

 

4. Please return by May 22:  Trip Intent Form and the         

Refund Policy 

 

5. Don’t forget to check out our website if you have             

any questions!                                                                 

http://lv5thgradewashingtondctrip.weebly.com/ 

 



 

 

 

 

MIDDLE SCHOOL YEARBOOK 
There will be extra copies of the LVMS yearbook. If 
you did not place an order before the deadline and 
would still like to purchase one, please contact           
Mrs. Thompson at the middle school via                              
thompsonn@lickingvalley.k12.oh.us                             
to reserve a copy. The cost will be $23.  

Elementary Art Show Elementary Art Show Elementary Art Show Elementary Art Show     

Thursday, May 14, 2015 Thursday, May 14, 2015 Thursday, May 14, 2015 Thursday, May 14, 2015     

5:00 5:00 5:00 5:00 ----    7:00 P. M.7:00 P. M.7:00 P. M.7:00 P. M.    

   Please join the students in shar-
ing their artwork of the 2014-2015 
school year with the community.   

News from the Elementary Library 

 

 

 

 

 

  
As the end of the year approaches, please make sure 
all Library books have been returned or replacement 
cost has been paid.  5th grade student library book 
fees will carry over to the Middle School. Watch for 
overdue notices coming home.  

 

Margaret Peterson Haddix          
to visit  Licking Valley Intermediate School. 

 The Author will be visiting on May 
7th.  Margaret is an Ohio native and has 
written several books including The Shad-
ow Children Series and The Missing Se-
ries.   

Her work has been honored with the Inter-
national Reading Association Children's Book Award, the 
American Library Association Best Books for Young 
Adults and Quick Pick for Reluctant Young Adult Readers 
citations, and state readers' choice lists in sixteen states. 

Order forms  will be sent home soon with students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elementary BOGO Book Fair     
 

 Our last book fair of the year will be: 

 Intermediate May 11th - 15th 

Primary May 18th - 22nd 

 

The book fair will also be open from 5-7 
April 14th during the Art Show. 

Middle School                          
Renaissance News  

 

♦ Five Gold Card students were selected to attend 

"The Buckeye Luncheon" at  The Ohio State 
Newark Campus. 

Ellie Tritt, Jeremy Bravard, Ben Kozlowski, Laikin 
Frank, Rachel Guilliams, Mrs. Lawrence, and Mr. 

Beery will attend a luncheon, tour the campus, and 

speak with William MacDonald, Dean/Director of  
The Ohio State University of Newark on May 15. 

♦ The Middle School Renaissance will bring clo-

sure to the year by having a cook-out for all 3rd 
nine weeks' cardholders on May 1st. 

 



Appreciate Teachers by Understanding What They Do 

(Article by Mary Beth Hertz, Edutopia Magazine, April 24, 2014) 

 

Teacher Appreciation Day is May 5th! As I attempt to briefly highlight some points in 

this article, I hope everyone understands that teaching is not what it was even 5-10 years 

ago. Teachers are expected to do so many things:  tracking student data, resolving con-

flicts, integrating technology, mapping their teaching to standards, differentiating their in-

structional practices, grading homework, and of course testing, testing, testing. Their jobs 

are more demanding than ever. They must continually take part in professional develop-

ment to upgrade and renew their certifications. They work very hard to plan and deliver 

lessons to make sure all their students have an opportunity to learn. 

The best way to appreciate them is to understand what they do. Appreciate them for their 

hard work and their high level of expertise in a profession that often has a negative public 

perception. Treat them as a highly professional bunch that works very hard at what they do 

because they love kids and want to help them succeed. 

When you get the chance, tell a teacher you appreciate them. Ask them about one of their 

favorite teaching strategies. Ask them why they got into teaching or about what they are 

most proud of when it comes to their students. Allow them to share the positive and pro-

fessional aspects of their career. 

Thank a teacher because they’ve earned it and deserve the recognition for a job well done! 

 

Mark McDaniel 

Director of Student Services 
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Congratulations to the 2015 LVHS Prom CourtCongratulations to the 2015 LVHS Prom CourtCongratulations to the 2015 LVHS Prom CourtCongratulations to the 2015 LVHS Prom Court 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                 

Hannah Hawkins,  Anna Hummel,  Sierra McConnell ,  Carly Skeese and Zoe Weaver 

Jared Fracker, Joey Hall, Cody Ketter, Carson Nethers and Tyler Wade 

Prom 2015 May 2ndProm 2015 May 2ndProm 2015 May 2ndProm 2015 May 2nd    

    Longaberger Golf CourseLongaberger Golf CourseLongaberger Golf CourseLongaberger Golf Course    
 

                                                                                                                    Theme Theme Theme Theme ---- 
 

 

Appetizers at 7:30 p.m.Appetizers at 7:30 p.m.Appetizers at 7:30 p.m.Appetizers at 7:30 p.m. 

Dancing Starts at 8:00 p.m. Dancing Starts at 8:00 p.m. Dancing Starts at 8:00 p.m. Dancing Starts at 8:00 p.m. ––––    11:00 p.m.11:00 p.m.11:00 p.m.11:00 p.m. 

$25.00 per person$25.00 per person$25.00 per person$25.00 per person 

 

After Prom After Prom After Prom After Prom ––––    YMCA NewarkYMCA NewarkYMCA NewarkYMCA Newark    

Midnight Midnight Midnight Midnight ––––    2:00 a.m. Only $5.00 per person2:00 a.m. Only $5.00 per person2:00 a.m. Only $5.00 per person2:00 a.m. Only $5.00 per person    
    







Governor’s Youth Arts Governor’s Youth Arts Governor’s Youth Arts Governor’s Youth Arts 
Exhibition is a yearly Exhibition is a yearly Exhibition is a yearly Exhibition is a yearly 
state wide competition state wide competition state wide competition state wide competition 
in its in its in its in its     45454545thththth    year . The year . The year . The year . The 
competition is dedicated competition is dedicated competition is dedicated competition is dedicated 
to the educational and to the educational and to the educational and to the educational and 
artistic acknowledge-artistic acknowledge-artistic acknowledge-artistic acknowledge-
ment of talented young ment of talented young ment of talented young ment of talented young 
people in grades 9people in grades 9people in grades 9people in grades 9----12. 12. 12. 12. 
The competition pro-The competition pro-The competition pro-The competition pro-
vides an opportunity for vides an opportunity for vides an opportunity for vides an opportunity for 
young artist in the state young artist in the state young artist in the state young artist in the state 
to exhibit their talents to exhibit their talents to exhibit their talents to exhibit their talents 
in Ohio. Harlee Tripp, a in Ohio. Harlee Tripp, a in Ohio. Harlee Tripp, a in Ohio. Harlee Tripp, a 
Senior at Licking Val-Senior at Licking Val-Senior at Licking Val-Senior at Licking Val-
ley, ley, ley, ley,     received Honorable received Honorable received Honorable received Honorable 
MentionMentionMentionMention        for her entry.for her entry.for her entry.for her entry.    

LVHS Student Receives Honor in Governor’s Art Show ExhibitionLVHS Student Receives Honor in Governor’s Art Show ExhibitionLVHS Student Receives Honor in Governor’s Art Show ExhibitionLVHS Student Receives Honor in Governor’s Art Show Exhibition    





Licking  Licking  Licking  Licking  
Valley FFA Valley FFA Valley FFA Valley FFA     

 

The Licking Valley FFA 
has elected their of-
ficers for the 2015-
2016 school year. The 

new officers will take over their du-
ties at the FFA banquet on May 20th.   

 

The new officers are : 

Hunter Smith – President 

Addie Ware – Vice President 

Hunter White – Secretary 

Jordan Ellis – Treasurer 

Erin Bragg – Reporter 

Grant Anderson  - Sentinel 

Ashley Dillon – Student Advisor 

 

The new officers completed District 7 
officers training March 12th at Fair-
field Union HS where they were in-
structed in the specific task of each 
of their offices. 

Superintendent for the Day 

On April 24th, 8th grader Kirsten Myers, a Renais-
sance Gold Card Holder (4.0 grade point average) 
was selected to be Superintendent for the 
Day.  Kirsten started her day with Mr. Hile having 

breakfast at the 
Cottage Restaurant 
Community Break-
fast and concluded 
her duties by at-
tending a School 
Counselor's evalua-
tion meeting.  Mr. 
Hile also attended 
Kirsten's language 
arts class.  

Coughlin You Make                                 

a Difference Award 

Congratulations to Robin Cor-
nelius,          Licking Val-
ley’s 2015 Coughlin Cars 
You Make a Difference 
Award winner.                 
Robin was nominated by     
student Anthony Blizzard.  
 
Congratulations Robin! 

Leaders for Learning Award 
Please join us in congratulating Sandy Lucas as 
the Licking Valley 2015 Leaders for Learning 
Award recipient!                  

Sandy is a master teacher who possesses a vari-
ety of instructional approaches to meet the needs 
of diverse learners.  She is always an advocate 
for all students being challenged and reaching the 
highest possible level of achievement.  Sandy has 
devoted 30 years to “Helping Every Child Learn 
and Grow Every Day!” and has done an excep-
tional job.  Thank you Sandy.   

 

 

 

MARCHING BAND                                             

PARENT MEETING MAY 7  

 

A mandatory meeting for parents of all students                 
involved in the 2015-2016  Marching Band will be 

held on Thursday, May 7 following the High School 
Band Concert which begins at 7:00 P.M.  Please 
plan to attend for details on next year's show, fee 

information and other important news! 


